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MUSCULAR DYSTROPHY ASSOCIATION

Firefighters Challenge 2017

Dear Brother and Sister Firefighters

I would like to introduce you to a great bike ride for a great cause. As we all know the Fire Service has
been a major supporter of the Muscular Dystrophy Association for over 60 years now.

The Trans- NH Bike Ride was founded by a small group of Salem NH Firefighters who were sitting
around the station table trying to come up with a different way to raise money and support MDA.
They were successful the Trans-NH Bike Ride is celebrating its 30™ anniversary this year.

If anyone in your department is a cyclist please forward this to them and consider posting within your
department. Thank You!

If not and your Local would consider donating your contribution would go a long way to help those
affected by Muscular Dystrophy and would be greatly appreciated.

(checks can be made payable to MDA and Mailed to Acton FD c/o B Carter)

For more information please feel free to contact me.
Thank you, sincerely

Brent Carter / Acton Fire Dept. Local 1904

371 Main street

Acton,MA. 01720
bcarter@acton-ma.gov
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30" Anniversary

Trans New Hampshire Bike Ride
Join the Fight against Muscle Disease

June 23, 24, 25 2017
Take the Firefighters Challenge

TransNHBlkeRlde or

* New Route
« 210 Scenic NH Miles
* Fully Supported o . G
- Hotel Accommodations - YR

 All Riders Welcome L
* Ride 1, 2 or 3 days

Finduson 1 STRAVA MDA: 603-471-2722



